
Hola from Honduras. This year has been passing by quickly. We have now lived 

here in Honduras for two years. I am amazed at how 

God has worked through us and our ministry since we 

started this journey. We began deputation in the Fall 

of 2018. Even with the beginning of Covid in 2020, we 

managed to arrive here on the field later that year. 

We focused most of the last two years on learning the 

Spanish Language. Though my Spanish is not perfect, I 

can communicate effectively. 

  

When we arrived here two years ago, most of the country was on lockdown. The 

country has opened 

back up from the pan-

demic except for a cou-

ple of restrictions.. Life 

here is back to normal. 

In August, we were able 

to take some youth 

ziplining over a waterfall. It was a new experience for all of them. They all enjoyed 

that experience. 

  

We initially planned to be here in Siguatepeque for two years and serve with two 

veteran missionaries. Within the first week of arriving, one of the missionaries' 

wives learned she had cancer and traveled to the United States for treatment. Af-

ter much prayer, we have decided to remain serving here in Siguatepeque for an-

other six months to help out where we can before leaving to establish our work. 

  

We are in prayer over where God would have us serve in the future. There are a 

few areas that we are praying about serving. We ask that you would pray with us 

as we seek a place to start a new church for the glory of God. We plan for this 

move to occur in the Spring of 2023. 

  

Thank you all for your continued prayer and support of our ministry and family! 
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J U L Y — A U G U S T  2 0 2 2   

P R A Y E R  L I S T :  

• More opportunities 

to witness. 

• Our family continu-

ing to learn the 

Spanish Language 

• Our family adapting 

to the Honduran 

Culture 

• Future ministry 

plans 
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